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I support House Bill 0779 to have individuals to choose to live without restrictions.  

1. My husband lost his job with the government after working for 30 years with them. His doctor 

advised him not to get the vaccine because of his health issues.  

2. My YMCA instructor was on a breathing machine 3 days after receiving his 2nd dose of the 

vaccine, he died 3 weeks later.  

3. My mother left-side jerked constantly after 1st vaccine. She still has issues with walking and 

standing months after.  

4. A friend of mine has a painful nerve disease 20 years prior to the vaccination. It come back full 

force after her 2nd vaccine.  

I agree each person shall have the choice for themselves whether or not they want to get the vaccine. 

Considering my witnessing to many illnesses and one death, I feel as I have the right to choose whether I 

want the vaccine or not. I support Vaccination by choice.  

 


